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August 23, 2023 

 

SandyNet Comments for Sandy Community Campus Park 

SandyNet is requesting that broadband infrastructure be extended from the southwest lot of 39175 Scenic 

St., near terminal 165, and brought across Scenic St. In an attempt to futureproof the park, it is requested 

that conduit be installed along any proposed electrical paths. The IT Director will work with the Parks and 

Recreation Director to identify ideal paths to provide future broadband services to the park. When the 

electrical plan has been developed for the park, the SandyNet department requests an electronic copy to 

overlay with the proposed broadband paths. 

 

 

 

Contact 

Greg Brewster 

IT Director 

503-489-0937 

gbrewster@ci.sandy.or.us 
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